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VISIT OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

TO BRUSSELS, APRIL 16, 198 7

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Right
Honourable Joe Clark, will be travelling to Brussels, Belgium,
on April 16, 1987, to attend a briefing by US Secretary of
State, George Shultz, on the results of his recent trip to the

USSR. Mr . Shultz will be briefing the North Atlantic Treaty
Organization (NATO) Foreign Ministers on his discussions with
General Secretary Mikhail Gorbachev and Foreign Minister Eduard
Shevardnadze on East-West relations, including disarmament
initiatives, and regional issues, human rights, and bilateral

relations .
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